Wellbeing Thought

Accept what is. Have faith in what will be.

Let go of what was. SEPTEMBER



Bullerin 22

Parent Teacher Meetings

November 22nd Families with surnames A - H November 23rd Families with surnames I - S

Cumann na mBunscol Well done to the boys and girls who represented the school so well in the Mini-7's blitz earlier this month. A valiant effort from both teams. We are very proud of you all!

Bookfair Our bookfair will be arriving in November and members of the Parent's Council will have an open night for all to attend. Your support as always is very much appreciated as 40% of all money taken on the night is given back in book vouchers for classroom resources.

Little Heroes First Aid Training This will take place for all children on November 25th. Each child will take part in a 1hr workshop. The children will learn basic life saving first aid skills including:

What is First Aid? Calling for Help or 999 / 112 Checking if someone is responsive How to check breathing Performing basic CPR How to help someone if they are choking Helping someone who is bleeding Tips on how to help with Burns / Scalds Vermillion Grant

We are delighted that our application for funding for play/sensory equipment was successful. €3000 was awarded for the purchase of this equipment. We are very thankful to Vermillion.

> Happy birthday to the boys and girls who celebrate their birthday from Sept 1st to Oct 31st.

> Amelia, Larry, Leah, Cian, Oran, Chloe, Caolan, Iarlaith, Amy, <mark>Annabelle & Aisling Deane.</mark>

Student Council

The Student Council organised a book, puzzle and board game sale to raise money for their outdoor play area that they are in the process of designing. The sale was a great success and a total of €695 was raised on the day. The Student Council would like to sincerely thank everyone who donated items, the people who came to support the sale and those helped out on the day!!

Fun Fact

Every human has a unique tongue print...like snowflakes, no two are alike!

Team Hope Shoebox Appeal

It's that time of year again when we reflect and think about those affected by poverty worldwide. If your family wishes to donate a shoebox this year, please click on the link below.

Dates for your diary

October break ;31st Oct. -4th Nov.

Disco - Inver Community Centre 31st 4pm

Parent Teacher Meetings - Nov. 22nd/23

School Christmas Concert Dec. 20th

